
  

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Economic Development Committee 

 

From:  CMAP Staff 

 

Date:  March 21, 2016 

 

Re:  April Site visit to O’Hare International Airport  
 

 

On April 25, 2016 from 10:00am to 12:00pm, CMAP Economic Development and Freight 

committee members will have the opportunity to visit O’Hare International Airport to tour its 

forthcoming cargo facility development and some adjacent Illinois Tollway infrastructure 

investments.  The site visit will include presentations and a bus tour with guides from the 

Chicago Department of Aviation (CDA) and the Tollway and a discussion about the 

implications of these investments for regional freight movement and economic development.   

 

Registration: Members of the committees wishing to attend must RSVP by Friday, April 16 at 

5:00pm.   Because the tour will include secure areas of O’Hare, attendees will have to pass 

security clearance prior to the visit.  O’Hare police will process the identification information in 

advance of our visit so late entries will not be accepted.  CDA staff requested CMAP collect the 

following security clearance information:  

 

Name of Organization   

Phone Number   

Last Name   

First Name   

Middle Name    

Birth Date (MM/DD/YEAR)  

Gender   

Driver's License Number  

State Issued  

 

To participate, reply to Simone Weil, sweil@cmap.illinois.gov, by Friday, April 16 at 5:00pm. 

 

Logistics: CMAP will provide information on logistics once you have registered.  

 

ACTION REQUESTED: RSVP  

### 

  

mailto:sweil@cmap.illinois.gov

